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Attempting to ban the purchase of gas-powered vehicles by the year 2035 is not only
unconstitutional, it is based on a false economy. The processes for obtaining the materials needed to
produce electric vehicles are not at all Earth-friendly. Neither are they people friendly for those
engaged in the process. Further, many people cannot financially afford the cost of an electric
vehicle. This is beside the fact that electric vehicles have a substantially shorter range of operation.
In general, they just aren't up to the task. For these reasons, I am very much against any legislation
intent on forcing people to buy what a government wants them to, instead of what the people
choose.


